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Coming up: 
Wed 11 Jun NYLD in Hamilton 7.15am 

Wed 18 Jun Y7&8 ki-o-rahi 

Fri 20 Jun Matariki holiday 

Mon 23 Jun BoT meeting 5.30pm 

Tue 24 Jun Gymfest 

Fri 27 Jun End of Term 2 

 

  

 

 

 

2025 Start Date & School Terms 
Term 2: Monday 28 April to Friday 27 June 

Term 3: Monday 14 July to Friday 19 September 

Term 4: Monday 6 October to Monday 15 December 

 

 

Kia ora tātou  
 

Many thanks to ADCR and Thames Food bank for 
the food we have received lately for our students 
and families.  It is very much appreciated. 
 

                                David Brock, Principal – Tumuaki 
 

 
Newsletter 
Monday 9th June 2025 

National Young Leaders’ Day 
 

National Young leaders’ day is this Wednesday 
11th June.  A note went home on Friday with the 
details. 
All students will need to be at school by 7.15am 
to leave at 7.30am as the event starts promptly 
at 9.30am. 
We will be back to school sometime between 4-
4.30pm. We will notify you on our way home. 
Your child will need: 
Students must be dressed in full school uniform, 
including school regulation sweatshirt. 
Take a big lunch, snacks, and a big drink of water. 
 

Our fabulous chooks! 
 

The new chickens we got at school recently, 
thanks to Claire Nankivell, have settled in very well 
and are laying eggs faster than we can keep up 
with them! 
If you would like some lovely fresh, free range 
eggs, please give your child a named egg carton to 
bring to school and we will give them some eggs 
to take home. 
We will give as many eggs as we can at the time, 
maybe a dozen or half a dozen depending on the 
chickens.  
Please give the egg cartons into the office and our 
Enviro leaders will get the eggs to your child to 
take home after school. 
 

 
 

Attention all families that take the  
school bus to school 

 

The bus will not be available this Wednesday 
11th of June as the year 8 students will be going 
on a trip to Hamilton and leaving early, returning 
after 3.00pm. 
Could you please make sure you make alternative 
arrangements for your children to come to 
school on Wednesday. 
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Year 7&8 Ki-O-Rahi Celebration 
 

The combined schools Ki-o-rahi tournament is 
being held next week on Wednesday 18 June at 
Te Puru School. This is part of our school 
communities' Matariki celebrations.  
There is a wonderful pūrakau story that the game 
originates from which the students also learn, as 
part of learning to play the game. 
A reminder note went home about the day last 
Thursday. We would appreciate your support 
with transporting students to and from Te Puru 
school on the day and if possible, staying for the 
event.  
 

Room 3 Assembly Awards 
Week 3 Term 2 

 

              

 

                   

  
  And week 2 Term 2 

       
  Well done  all of you! 

Chocolate Fundraiser  
for Rooms 6 and 9 Finlay Park Camp 

 

As the term break is not too far away, we are 
wanting to make another chocolate order so 
people can have boxes to sell during the break. 
A notice will go home this Friday for you to fill in 
how many more boxes you want to order.  
These will need to be returned to school as soon 
as possible as we will be ordering more 
chocolates in week 8. 
The notice for re-ordering will only be given to 
students who have returned all their money from 
the first order.  

 

Gymfest 
 

Please encourage your child to practice for the 
gymfest at home as well as at school. 
Danielle Hutchinson and Debbie Roath are 
coming to work with the students on Wednesday 
lunch times but the students entering will need 
to be practicing each day. 
They can practice at lunchtimes in room 8 also. 
Please make sure your child’s entry fee of $8 is 
paid as soon as possible as the event is on the 
Tuesday 24th of June. 
There will be a note home this week to see who 
can help with transport to and from the event. 
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Community Notices 

Te rerenga korero:   
 

Haere mai ki komei   Come over here 
 

Neke mai       Move closer 
 
Hoki atu       Go back 
 

 


